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Principalõs Report 

Itõs hard to believe that half of the term is gone        

already. As the weather starts to improve we are able 

to enjoy more time in beautiful school grounds and   

students are enjoying sustainability sessions caring for 

our gardens and planting seedlings.   

 We are certainly busy with senior camp next week, lots 

of excursions planned for the different departments 

and planning underway for 2017.  Our last Curriculum 

Day for the year will be on Monday 5 th  December and 

will be a planning and preparation day for 2017.  

This week we have celebrated lots of success for     

students who entered cooking and scrap booking in the 

Dandenong Show.  We congratulate the students on 

their efforts and also thank the staff who supported 

them with their projects. A special thankyou to Gayle 

who provides these wonderful opportunities for our  

students.  

Please Note:  We understand that parking is difficult 

but please make sure that you leave the disabled    

parking spaces for students with mobility issues so that 

families are able to unload wheelchairs.   
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